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New Year, New Ideas 
This Zoom Connect was a chance for members to share some of their club’s successful programs, events, fundraisers 
and service projects 
• Gwen Shogren, Research and Membership Development Vice President, hosts the Connect. 
• Bernadette Perez, Northwest Houston Mothers of Multiples (TX), and several of her club members describe a range 
of club programs and events for members and their families. They share information on the club’s recent fundraiser, a 
gala, along with other projects that help support the club’s finances, and they offer details about the club’s 
“membership buddy” program that helps in building attendance at club meetings and events. 
• Terrin Thomas shares how Greater Orlando Mothers of Twins and Triplets (FL) involves members through a range of 
activities, including a book club, playdates, guest speakers and their recent 50th anniversary celebration. She also notes 
how the club engages members with multiples 2 and under through a “Tiniest Tots” program. 
   for parents with newborn multiples in the NICU, and how they fundraise through an auction and consignment sale.  
• Kristina Ament, Northern Kentucky Mothers of Twins (KY), describes the socials and learning programs her club hosts 
with every meeting having a time for support. She also describes the club’s “Everything for Kids” sale. 
• Discussion includes tips for how clubs can work to regrow their membership through outreach to former members 
and to parents who have young multiples.  
	
This zoom forum was held January 10, 2024. 
Click on the link below to listen in. 
 
Enjoy! 
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/KLHkZlcL9V4NBXeWgAU0FFVlP26K_jY2ynPAz7xvT0CUACcDoQqj8EpGTGUPd39R.
_pk-UtDvRzxnCZXZ  
  
Passcode: t?5Kbr%R 
(Note: The Connect program begins around 6:00 minutes into the recording.) 
 
Email us at info@multiplesofamerica.org with questions or comments. 
 
Look in the Members’ Only section or check out the latest issue of Multiple Connections for information on upcoming 
Zoom Connects. 


